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i Eloph's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, BC 3

7¢th January, 1926.

i Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 4th instant

'r;§ ragpecting tha case of the S8.8. W ILOUIS IANAY, and your remarks
% have been noted.
with regard thereto I have to request that you will
,Zg be good enough to forward full particulars on raport form 11b
for amended fraeboard assignment. You should gtate the
: position of the tonnage opening, and give full particulars
q?r% of the bulkheads forward and aft of tha tonnage well, and of
'“Eé the fraeing ports and scuppars fitted.
ﬁ 1f amdnded freaboards under the Norwegian lLaw have

already been agsigned, 1 ghall be glad 1if you will forward

a memorandum of guch freaboards with your fresboard report.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.
The Survaeyors, () f*h
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